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  A Short History of World War II James L.
Stokesbury,2009-10-13 A Short History of World War
II is essentially a military history, but it
reaches from the peace settlements of World War I
to the drastically altered postwar world of the
late 1940's. Lucidly written and eminently
readable, it is factual and accurate enough to
satisfy professional historians. A Short History
of World War II will appeal equally to the general
reader, the veteran who fought in the War, and the
student interested in understanding the
contemporary political world.
  The Second World War Antony Beevor,2012-06-05 A
masterful and comprehensive chronicle of World War
II, by internationally bestselling historian
Antony Beevor. Over the past two decades, Antony
Beevor has established himself as one of the
world's premier historians of WWII. His multi-
award winning books have included Stalingrad and
The Fall of Berlin 1945. Now, in his newest and
most ambitious book, he turns his focus to one of
the bloodiest and most tragic events of the
twentieth century, the Second World War. In this
searing narrative that takes us from Hitler's
invasion of Poland on September 1st, 1939 to V-J
day on August 14, 1945 and the war's aftermath,
Beevor describes the conflict and its global reach
-- one that included every major power. The result
is a dramatic and breathtaking single-volume
history that provides a remarkably intimate
account of the war that, more than any other,
still commands attention and an audience.
Thrillingly written and brilliantly researched,
Beevor's grand and provocative account is destined
to become the definitive work on this complex,
tragic, and endlessly fascinating period in world
history, and confirms once more that he is a
military historian of the first rank.
  The Encyclopaedia Britannica Hugh Chisholm,1911
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  History of World War II. Tim Cooke,Edward
Horton,Christer Jorgensen,2005 Presents a
comprehensive discussion of the origins, events,
campaigns and personalities of World War II.
  The Western Front 1917–1918 Andrew
Wiest,2014-02-23 With the aid of over 300
photographs, complemented by full-colour maps, The
Western Front 1917–1918 provides a detailed guide
to the background and conduct of the conflict on
the Western Front in the final years of World War
I.
  World War II Associated Press,1990
  World War I Marilyn Shevin-Coetzee,Frans
Coetzee,2010 The First World War had a colossal
impact: The Austro-Hungarian and Ottoman empires
dissolved; revolutions toppled the Russian and
German dynasties; American democracy was tested;
the Western European landscape was ravaged. The
immediate cost of the four years was staggering--
nearly ninemillion dead and millions more
physically or psychologically scarred--but the
war's long-term consequences were even
deeper.Marilyn Shevin-Coetzee and Frans Coetzee
use the editorials, memoirs, newspaper articles,
poems, and letters of the day to re-create the
many facets of the war. Technological developments
such as the machine gun and barbed wire brought
the world trench warfare, vividly depicted here in
a firsthandaccount of then-soldier Benito
Mussolini. But fighting at the front lines was
only the most graphic part of this violent time;
civilians suffered too. A British parliamentary
report recommending that businessman Sir Edgar
Speyer be stripped of his citizenship because he
had been born in Germanydemonstrates government
interference in people's lives. An Atlantic
Monthly essay by the African-American sociologist
W.E.B. Du Bois draws attention to the conflict's
origins in imperialist greed in Africa. A poor
French girl's thank-you note to a charitable
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American demonstrates the plight ofEurope's
children. And a photo essay of poster art reveals
the passion and propaganda aroused on every
side.Such chaos provided a breeding ground for
political extremists, such as the Bolsheviks and
later the Nazis, and unleashed decades of conflict
that encompassed colonial wars for independence,
World War II, and the Cold War. The revolutionary
changes that resulted and their geographical scope
show howwhat was known to many as the Great War
marked the real beginning of the twentieth
century.This new edition includes an updated
introduction with a note on sources and
interpretation, twelve new documents, twenty-seven
new sidebars, three new images, and updated
further reading and websites. The new documents
add material on colonialism in Africa and on
purely military aspects of thewar--for example, an
excerpt on the coming of war in Germany from
Stefan Zweig's autobiography; a description of the
Brusilov offensive; the diary of a German
deserter, an account of the Christmas truce;
soldiers' poetry, a diary from the Gallipoli
campaign; Jan Smuts's report on fighting in
eastAfrica; and a report from the battle of
Jutland. There are also several new literary
sources, including a poem by Anna Akhmatova. The
new images are two satirical German postcards and
a broadside of the Proclamation of a Provisional
Government of the Irish Republic.
  The United States in World War II Mark
Stoler,Molly Michelmore,2018-10-15 Outstanding . .
. the best short history I have read of America’s
role in World War II. Stoler and Michelmore draw
on a judicious selection of historical documents
to provide a concise, readable history. The
historiography of the war is well covered and
explained. It is no small task to delineate the
many, sometimes, heated debates over the conduct
of the war, and in this volume the many sides of
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the historical debate are fairly and evenly
treated. For a single-volume study, the book is
remarkably comprehensive. It addresses major
events and decisions; yet it also covers the
political and policy-driven, strategic and
operational, and social and cultural aspects of
the War. The development of key technologies (such
as the atomic bomb) and intelligence capabilities
are explained. Finally, this book also covers
topics that are often neglected in histories of
the War, including racism in America, the American
response to the Holocaust, and the evolving role
of women in the workforce. —Adrian Lewis, The
University of Kansas, author of The American
Culture of War: The History of U.S. Military
Forces from World War II to Operation Enduring
Freedom (Routledge, 2nd ed. 2012)
  World War I for Kids R. Kent
Rasmussen,2014-04-01 One hundred years after the
start of the “Great War,” World War I for Kids
provides an intriguing and comprehensive look at
this defining conflict that involved all of the
world's superpowers. Why and how did the war come
about? What was daily life like for soldiers in
the trenches? What roles did zeppelins, barbed
wire, and the passenger ship Lusitania play in the
war? Who were Kaiser Wilhelm, the Red Baron, and
Edith Cavell? Young history buffs will learn the
answers these questions and many others, including
why the western front bogged down into a long
stalemate; how the war ushered in an era of rapid
military, technological, and societal advances;
and how the United States' entry helped end the
war. Far from a dry catalog of names, dates, and
battles, this richly illustrated book goes in
depth into such fascinating topics as turn-of-
the-20th-century weaponry and the important roles
animals played in the war, and explains
connections among events and how the war changed
the course of history. Hands-on activities
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illuminate both the war and the times. Kids can:
&· Make a periscope &· Teach a dog to carry
messages &· Make a parachute &· Learn a popular
World War I song &· Cook Maconochie Stew &· And
much more
  The Harlem Hellfighters Max Brooks,2014-04-01
From bestselling author Max Brooks, the riveting
story of the highly decorated, barrier-breaking,
historic black regiment—the Harlem Hellfighters In
1919, the 369th infantry regiment marched home
triumphantly from World War I. They had spent more
time in combat than any other American unit, never
losing a foot of ground to the enemy, or a man to
capture, and winning countless decorations. Though
they returned as heroes, this African American
unit faced tremendous discrimination, even from
their own government. The Harlem Hellfighters, as
the Germans called them, fought courageously
on—and off—the battlefield to make Europe, and
America, safe for democracy. In THE HARLEM
HELLFIGHTERS, bestselling author Max Brooks and
acclaimed illustrator Caanan White bring this
history to life. From the enlistment lines in
Harlem to the training camp at Spartanburg, South
Carolina, to the trenches in France, they tell the
heroic story of the 369th in an action-packed and
powerful tale of honor and heart.
  History Buff’s Guide to World War II Thomas R.
Flagel,2012-08 Did you know that neither Hitler
nor Stalin graduated from high school? Or that the
Allies often employed teenage girls as spies? In
The History Buff's Guide to World War II, Thomas
R. Flagel leaves no stone unturned as he presents
dozens of top ten lists that examine the politics,
leaders, and battles of the Second World War. From
Hitler to Stalin, battleground to home front,
Flagel's compelling analysis and attention to
often-overlooked information ensures a surprise on
every page for even the most dedicated World War
II buff. This fresh, impossible-to-put-down book
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puts a new perspective on one of the most heavily
researched wars of all time and is sue to enthrall
expert and amateur historians alike. Do You Think
You Know World War II? Top Ten Speeches Top Ten
Causes of Military Deaths Top Ten Most Popular
Myths and Misconceptions Top Ten Forms of
Resistance Top Ten Military Blunders
  A History of the Great War Eric Dorn Brose,2010
PART ONE: INTO THE ABYSS 1871-1914 1. The Long
Descent 2. From Peace to War PART TWO: THE ABYSS
1914-1918 3. The Opening Campaigns 1914 4. The
Wider War 1914-1915 5. The Stalemate in Europe
1915 6. The Wider War 1915-1916 7. Tipping Points
in Europe 1916-1917 8. War-Weariness and the
Question of Peace in Europe 1917 9. War, Politics,
and Diplomacy in the Middle East and Russia
1917-1918 10. The Last Furious Year of the Great
War 1917-1918 PART THREE: SLOWLY OUT OF THE ABYSS
1918-1926 11. The Violent Aftermath of the Great
War in Europe 1918-1926 12. The Problematic Legacy
of the Great War in the Wider World 1918-1926 13.
Epilogue: Bereavement, Economic Collapse, and the
Climate for War.
  The Illustrated History of World War I Andrew
Wiest,2014-06-11 With the aid of more than 250
photographs and artworks, The Illustrated History
of World War I recreates the battles and campaigns
that raged across the surface of the globe, on
land, at sea and in the air, including maps of
specific actions and campaigns and feature boxes
explaining important events and personalities
involved in the conflict.
  The Fourteen Points Speech Woodrow
Wilson,2017-06-17 This Squid Ink Classic includes
the full text of the work plus MLA style citations
for scholarly secondary sources, peer-reviewed
journal articles and critical essays for when your
teacher requires extra resources in MLA format for
your research paper.
  The Pity of War Niall Ferguson,2008-08-05 In The
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Pity of War, Niall Ferguson makes a simple and
provocative argument: that the human atrocity
known as the Great War was entirely England's
fault. Britain, according to Ferguson, entered
into war based on naïve assumptions of German
aims—and England's entry into the war transformed
a Continental conflict into a world war, which
they then badly mishandled, necessitating American
involvement. The war was not inevitable, Ferguson
argues, but rather the result of the mistaken
decisions of individuals who would later claim to
have been in the grip of huge impersonal
forces.That the war was wicked, horrific,
inhuman,is memorialized in part by the poetry of
men like Wilfred Owen and Siegfried Sassoon, but
also by cold statistics. More British soldiers
were killed in the first day of the Battle of the
Somme than Americans in the Vietnam War; indeed,
the total British fatalities in that single
battle—some 420,000—exceeds the entire American
fatalities for both World Wars. And yet, as
Ferguson writes, while the war itself was a
disastrous folly, the great majority of men who
fought it did so with enthusiasm. Ferguson vividly
brings back to life this terrifying period, not
through dry citation of chronological chapter and
verse but through a series of brilliant chapters
focusing on key ways in which we now view the
First World War.For anyone wanting to understand
why wars are fought, why men are willing to fight
them, and why the world is as it is today, there
is no sharper nor more stimulating guide than
Niall Ferguson's The Pity of War.
  The First World War Michael Howard,Michael Eliot
Howard,2007-01-25 By the time the First World War
ended in 1918, eight million people had died in
what had been perhaps the most apocalyptic episode
the world had known. This Very Short Introduction
provides a concise and insightful history of the
'Great War', focusing on why it happened, how it
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was fought, and why it had the consequences it
did. It examines the state of Europe in 1914 and
the outbreak of war; the onset of attrition and
crisis; the role of the US; the collapse of
Russia; and the weakening and eventual surrender
of the Central Powers. Looking at the historical
controversies surrounding the causes and conduct
of war, Michael Howard also describes how peace
was ultimately made, and the potent legacy of
resentment left to Germany. ABOUT THE SERIES: The
Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in
almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new
subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts,
analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm
to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.
  The First World War Susan R. Grayzel,2012-09-07
Explore the unprecedented nature of modern Total
War as First World War outlines the origins,
experiences, and legacies of World War I
throughout and beyond Europe and the West.
  The Economics of World War I Stephen
Broadberry,Mark Harrison,2005-09-29 This unique
volume offers a definitive new history of European
economies at war from 1914 to 1918. It studies how
European economies mobilised for war, how existing
economic institutions stood up under the strain,
how economic development influenced outcomes and
how wartime experience influenced post-war
economic growth. Leading international experts
provide the first systematic comparison of
economies at war between 1914 and 1918 based on
the best available data for Britain, Germany,
France, Russia, the USA, Italy, Turkey, Austria-
Hungary and the Netherlands. The editors' overview
draws some stark lessons about the role of
economic development, the importance of markets
and the damage done by nationalism and
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protectionism. A companion volume to the acclaimed
The Economics of World War II, this is a major
contribution to our understanding of total war.
  The New York Times Living History: World War II:
The Allied Counteroffensive, 1942-1945 Douglas
Brinkley,David Rubel,2014-04-29 World War II comes
alive through the public records and private
accounts of the day... We have long relied on
historians to sift through the debris of the past
and piece together narratives to shape our
understanding of events. But it is in the letters,
diaries, speeches, song lyrics, newspaper
articles, and government papers that history truly
comes alive. In The New York Times Living History:
World War II: The Allied Counteroffensive,
1942-1945 eminent historian Douglas Brinkley has
carefully chosen the critical documents that bring
to life the days of the war from the first Allied
counteroffensive to the US military formation of
the European Theater of Operations (ETO) to V-J
Day. His selections span the momentous, such as
Eisenhower's address to the troops in preparation
for D-Day and Hirohito's surrender on Japanese
radio, to the intimate and the obscure. Readers
will find one of Tokyo Rose's broadcasts, letters
from soldiers on the eve of battle, Ernie Pyle's
dispatches from Sicily, and Truman's diary entries
in which he wrestles with the decision to drop the
A-bomb. Each primary document is accompanied by a
relevant piece of New York Times reporting from
the period and original text explaining the
historical significance of the event in the war's
progress. News photos and other images add a
strong visual component to this vivid re-creation
of history.
  World War II Britannica Educational
Publishing,2009-10-01 World War II was a very
different war than had previously been fought in
the course of history�new technologies and ideas
were employed making way for widespread death and
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new atrocities. This book is a valuable resource
that follows the war from the rise of Hitler to
the dropping of the atomic bombs, through
blitzkrieg and bombings, to the treaty that
finally ended it all, noting the effects upon
future world politics.
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